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Hi all – 
  
Both the consultant & I are working to wrap things up.  I’m anticipating a revised version of the plan to be 
available by the end of May.  In the meantime, I revised the Overview in light of some areas we discussed at our 
last advisory committee meeting.  The notes I took were that I should address the following in the Overview: 

� Who is “housing” & details about that (SWCD is a local point of reference – a resource – but not a 

watchdog or implementer)  
� Scope of work (of the 319 project)  
� Matrix of contacts  
� How does implementation work  
� Background about the SWCD  

  
Most of this is addressed in the beginning, before I get in to describing the chapter content (as it seemed the 
committee felt it would be good there, rather than integrating it into various areas or addressing this “meat” last).  
The matrix is at the end. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns by June 5, 2009.  If I do not hear from you, I will 
assume it is just fine. 
  
Thanks for your work & I’ll be in touch when the updated plan is available. 
  
Stephanie 
  
Stephanie Houk Sheetz, AICP 
Land Use/Open Space Planning Manager 
  
The Conservation Foundation 
2550 Dickson Road 
Montgomery, IL  60538 
Phone: (630) 553-0687 x.304     Fax: (630) 553-0742 
We save land.� We save rivers. 
www.theconservationfoundation.org 
� 

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

  


